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I fully support SB 895 as it will require motor vehicles to slow down before passing a 

person on a bicycle or an operator of farm equipment, thus reducing the chances of a 

crash, while passing them. Also it allows the passing in a no passing zone when it is 

safe to do so. This is merely common sense, hopefully to become law. 


